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Across

1 Landlady perhaps 
with kisses on the 
bottom? (6)

5 Speeding vehicle is a 
bit over the top. (8)

8 Edifice constructed 
when Balham turned 
to god. (8)

9 Esau certainly 
provided a container 
but unsuitable for 
pottage. (6)

11 Therefore, upon 
reflection, it is a 
monster. (4)

12 Multiple take off on 
board, travelling in 
stages and landing on 
sand. (6,4)

13 It's good for an old 
master to stay in 
shape but one can be 
carried away by it. (9)

14 Property at about one 
hundred and fifty-
seven degrees. (5)

17 Intended to prohibit 
movement it may 
allow one to perform 
a roll. (5)

18 Boring a hole has no 
point after stop when 
tea is taken. (9)

21 Western sees bloody 
exchange that is not 
intentional. (10)

23 I start to return a 
letter. (4)

24 A way to the 
unknown when one 
can't be bothered? (6)

25 Supporter behind gets 
everyone feeling 
nervous. (8)

26 Means of setting off 
when one is unsteady? 
(8)

27 Compositions suitable 
for assembly one may 
go to under duress. 
(6)

Down

2 Teach and in some 
ways brilliance can be 
installed. (9)

3 Performs with intent 
to create suspense. 
(7,6)

4 Power to implement a 
programme (of arms 
possibly) - nothing 
personal. (8)

5 Cup of Indian tea with 
unwelcome visitors? 
(7)

6 Beef extract, a soft 
sound. (6)

7 The best note paper. 
(5)

10 Not warranted and not 
fair if bail is set 
before end of 
sentence. (13)

15 Being in the river is 
nicest in a way. (9)

16 Three hundred and 
thirty, one way, flat 
out - top gear for an 
idiot? (8)

19 O to be in parts of 
Carolina in the fall. 
(7)

20 Hide the transformer 
in the garden. (6)

22 One may be cut with 
spirit and used as an 
ingredient. (5)


